
December 2018 

 

Dear Praying Friend, 

 

Sweet December greetings to all of you from the Thangs in Yangon! 

 

It is our delight, as well as privilege, to send you our last prayer letter for the year 2018. 

 

 Our church family altar week ended yesterday (December 2). We thank the Lord that  our 

church members and many outsiders came for our three-and-one-half days of services 

(November 29 and 30 and December 1 and 2). Many people were blessed, rededicated, and we 

praise His name. 

 

We are in the middle of our second semester and are expecting to have our final examination by 

the end of January, 2019. 

 

Please pray for: 

1.  Our final examination 

2.  The safe arrival of our guest speaker and friends from Greenville, South Carolina. 

3.  The graduating class and their immediate ministry 

4.  The growth  of the church  

5.  Our missionaries and their churches 

6.  Permission for our new school building project 

7.  The needed money for the building 

8.  The various ministries of our graduates 

9.  Health for the Thangs 

10. Peace for the country 

 

Thank you very very much for your faithful, sacrificial prayers, as well as financial support. May 

the Lord bless you and have a very Happy Christmas! 

 

Neng & Niang Thang 

Grace Baptist Church 

Yangon 

 


